
2-25-08

To: South Dakota Public Utilities Commission

Re: Keystone Pipeline

Please have some extra protection put in place for our water supply
in Marshall County. I believe North Dakota required heavier pipe
for an area near Valley City that eventually serves Fargo and they made
a small route change for trees in one area. I realize this is a very
important project and must go through in some fashion.

T~W(.~
Dennis Mattson
PO Box 327
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Commissioners G. Hanson,
S. Kolbeck, & D. Johnson
Public Utilities Commission
Capitol Bldg., 1st Floor
500 East Capitol Ave.
Pierre, SD 57501-5070
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